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Don Money has a Western short story coming out in Saddlebag Dispatches. 

Gary Breezeel was pictured in the Daily Citizen paper for his latest book. 

Barry Brown’s new book Animal Zoo is coming soon. 

Royalties are coming in for Tales of the Western Trail. 

Del Garrett is looking for stories on insanity for his next Vault of Terror anthology. The deadline 

is Oct. 31..

Steve May announced he still needs blogs for the WCCW web site

We had a read-around of drabbles and discussed how writing with word limits can help tighten 

a story and help expand vocabulary.

Next meeting’s topic will be on beginnings: sentences, paragraphs, chapters, etc. An assignment 

will be planned during the meeting.

-- Lisa Lindsey

Gary’s book is a debut collection of quirky 
pieces written for contests and challenges. 
This is a treasure trove of short stories 
featuring animals with human-like 
characteristics, fractured fairy tales and 
legends, ghosts, magic, supernatural 
phenomena, and a taste of history as it 
never was. This collection is for every 
reader who likes out of the ordinary, off 
the wall stories.
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